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A meeting of the advisory committee of JEE B.Ed. 2017-19, held today,

resolved-

 That the direct admissions against vacant seats would be done strictly

only as per the guidelines of Government of UP dated June 10, 2015

and as per the directives of Honourable Supreme court only.

 That admission done by July 15, 2017 only would be valid.

 That those B.Ed. Colleges who have submitted the list of provisionally

admitted candidates for direct admission on or before July 15, 2017

has been verified.

 That all those B.Ed. colleges who have completed their admission

process by July 15, 2017 but have somehow not been able to submit

the list of admitted candidates against vacant seats to the University of

Lucknow due to reasons beyond their control have to submit a

notarized affidavit to this effect on Rs. 10 stamp paper that they have

provisionally admitted the candidates for direct admission on or before

July 15, 2017 through the Principal of the respective college.

 That they have to submit the proof of fee receipts of provisionally

admitted candidates duly verified by the Principal of the college that

they have completed these admissions by the last date i.e. July 15,

2017.

 That on receipt of the above two documents (affidavit and proof of

verified fee receipts), the University of Lucknow would update/verify the

list provided by the colleges as soon as possible.
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